1S LEE'S SUMMIT
MISSOURI
~ POLICE DEPARTMENT

May 20, 2016

We, the City of Lee's Summit and the Director of Liquor Control, have approved the
change of location of Minsky’s Pizza, 632 NE 291 Hwy., Lee’s Summit, MO, to 1251
NE Rice Rd., Lee's Summit, MO. The change will be effective August 20, 2016.

Minsky's Pizza holds a G3 and S Liguor License. The operating manager will remain the
same. '

Chief Travis Forbes

Chief of Police

Director of Liquor Control
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5-19-2016 + s

Hello my name is Steve Parker with Minsky’s Pizza in Lee’s Summit. | am writing to inform you that we
will be moving our location on or around August 20™. Our current location is located at 632 Ne. 291
Highway. We will be re-locating to 1251 Ne. Rice Rd. Lee’s Summit, Mo. 64086. | am trying to avoid any
delays in being able to accept liqguor when we prepare for our opening. Please let me know if there is

anything else that | need to do.

Sincerely,

Steve Parker

816-365-5642



